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August 8, 1989

D.J. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 2
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt-
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

_; , 3 Dear Mr. Sreniawcki

We have recently undergone a NRC inspection in May and find that we
were sited with 3 deficiencies - one of which pertained to a failure
on our part to post Form.NRC-3 " Notice To Employees" as well as Parts
19 & 20. I do not have copies of these documents and I would therefore
ask that you forward copies of these forms so that we will be in
compliance with IRC Regulations.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerelg j
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$\p'
/ J. David Hoover, Ph.D.

Vice President, Technical Operations
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